

CAVENDISH ROAD STATE HIGH OPEN DAY 2020

Seeking enrolment at Cavendish Road State High School for 2020?

You are invited to attend our Open Day on

Tuesday 10th of March 2020

From 4.00pm to 7.00pm

Register now!!!

Complete an Expression of Interest by visiting our website at:

www.cavendishroadshs.eq.edu.au

You will be free to attend our classrooms with presentations from Faculty Heads of Department and hear from the

Executive Principal – Mr Richard Usher.

Should you have any questions please call our Administration on Ph: 3394 0777 or email: enrolments@cavendishroadshs.eq.edu.au